


 
Linda Eastley from Sasaki began her presentation with an overview of the planning/design principles, IMP/strategic 
plan and mission of BC. She recognized that in their planning process the landscape was key and aimed to have the 
new buildings frame the landscape.  
 
Lastly, Linda detailed housing alternatives and priorities.  
 
The next half hour was devoted to questions, answers and comments. One of the first questions was about the 
number of graduate students housed by BC.  Currently, BC does not provide housing for graduate students.  In the 
IMP, BC is proposing housing for graduate/Jesuit students on Foster Street and additional graduate housing in the 
long-range 30-50 year plan in both Boston and Newton. There was also a question that asked when students go 
abroad, are there students that replace them such as students from other countries.  BC said they will find out the 
answer. 
 


